
THE YANKEE N ETWORK 

Mr. Norman L. McGuire 
101 Hope Street 
Stamford, Conn. 

My dear Mr. McGuire: 

STATION WEAN 
CROWN HOTEL 

PROVIDENCE, R. I. 

April 24, 1939 

It is indeed with pleasure that we are able 
to verify your reception of this Station, 
WEAN, at the time indicated in your communi- 
cation to us. We are pleased to know that 
we have so many listeners outside of our 
primary coverage area, and that our technical 
equipment is operating so efficiently. We 
hope that you will listen to WEAN many many 
times in the future, and that you will 
derive as much pleasure thereby as we do in 
the knowledge of your interest. 

Thank you for wtiting. 

Sincerely, 

Rose M. towers 
WEAN 
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